AVENUES FOR RESIDENT INPUT

Two different governmental agencies will make decisions on the 5550 Friendship Blvd rezoning
applications. THEREFORE TWO SEPARATE LETTERS ARE REQUIRED -- ONE
ADDRESSED TO EACH AGENCY. (The letters can be identical in content.)

The county hearing examiner requires signed emails or letters. You may send
your signed document as an email attachment or send via regular mail.
Unsigned emails to the Planning Board and to the Village are fine.

Reference 5550 Friendship Blvd Rezoning

Kathy Reilly

Planner-Coordinator

Montgomery County Planning Board
8787 Georgia Ave.

Silver Spring, MD 20910
Kathy.Reilly@montgomeryplanning.org

If by email also send copy to MCP-Chair@mncppc-mc.org

Hearing Examiner

Office of Zoning and Administrative Hearings
100 Maryland Ave.

Rockville, MD 20850
OZAH@montgomerycountymd.gov

The Friendship Heights Village Council would find it helpful to learn the views of residents, so
also send a copy to:

info@friendshipheightsmd.gov
Julian Mansfield

Village Manager

4433 S. Park Ave.

Chevy Chase, MD 20815

It is timely to send letters now although public hearings may not be held until December 2017.



